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Heller Statement on President Obama’s Address 
(Washington, DC) -  Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on President Barack Obama’s address to Congress.
“There is little disagreement that healthcare reform is necessary.  However, after spending the last month traveling Nevada and meeting with constituents, it is clear that Nevadans do not want a government takeover of our healthcare system.  We need a new plan that both Democrats and Republicans can support.  
If the President truly wants a bipartisan bill, then he must be open to proposed alternatives to the current healthcare plan.  Real healthcare reform will lower the cost of medical care and prescription drugs, implement tort reform to curb frivolous lawsuits, improve access to care in underserved areas, and provide greater access to affordable health insurance.  I believe we can accomplish these goals if both sides of aisle can come together in a genuine effort to solve our healthcare problems,” said Heller.    
Heller offered five amendments during the House Ways and Means hearing on H.R. 3200, all of which were defeated on largely party-line votes.  Additionally, Heller authored Steps Toward Access and Reform (STAR) Act (H.R. 3483) to improve access to healthcare and sent the attached letter to President Obama offering options to help bridge the gap between Republicans and Democrats on healthcare reform.
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